

RACE INFORMATION BULLETIN

Posted at 13.06 on 03/08/2024

BULLETIN No: 02 ISSUED: 13.05

TO ALL COMPETITORS AT KNOCKHILL

On Sunday 4th August you will be racing on the circuit in an anti-clockwise direction and after consideration I feel it is necessary to bring one particular point to your attention.

At the chicane you are aware of the raised red painted kerb which will be presented "end on" to you in the anti-clockwise configuration. You have tested in this configuration without issue but it is felt that you should be warned to keep away from this kerb and ensure that once racing you do not force another competitor to the inside of the circuit and towards or over this kerb. Failure to abide by this simple instruction will render the competitor concerned liable to penalties being imposed.

<u>Ian Watson</u>
IAN WATSON
SENIOR CLERK OF THE COURSE

BARC KNOCKHILL 3rd/4th AUGUST 2024